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April 10, 2020 

Dear Carolina Beach Citizens, 

This has been such a difficult time for our community; however, I know we will persevere and come out 

better, wiser, and stronger when these times pass.  I want you to know that the leadership and staff for the Town 

of Carolina Beach are working hard to ensure the right decisions are made for our community.  We are listening 

to recommendations from the health professionals at the local, state, and federal levels while also watching trends 

and models showing predictions for COVID-19.  We want to make sure the right level of protection is in place 

and we will continue to meet daily because this is such a fluid situation. 

Please follow what we are doing on our Town website: www.carolinabeach.org.  There will be 

modifications to the current orders coming as we move forward. We are also working with our partners to find 

ways to help with the financial hardships many of us are facing.    Thank you all for your continued support in 

these difficult times.  Please stay safe during the holiday weekend. 

Sincerely, 

Mayor LeAnn Pierce 

http://www.carolinabeach.org/

